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NOTICE 

 
 

This is to inform that Induction Programme for newly admitted students (batch 2023) of various 
Undergraduate/ Postgraduate programmes is scheduled from 4th to 11th September, 2023 in the 
University Campus. All the fresh admitted students are advised to ensure their participation in the said 
programme positively. 
 The programme shall begin at 10:45 am on 4th of September at Nund Reshi Auditorium (Academic 
Block VII). The complete schedule shall be notified separately. 
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